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SM p 847  Psalter: week 2 

 

SATURDAY     26th April: Vigil Mass 

 18.00 Mass Pope Francis + 

SUNDAY  27th April:  

(LS) 09.00 Mass For the people of our parish 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Christina Traynor + 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  28th April: 

 St Geroge 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Fr Colin OP 

(LS) 19.30 Memorial Mass: Pope Francis + 

TUESDAY  29th April: 

 St Catherine of Siena 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY     30th April: 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Richard Taylor + 

16.30 Mass at Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

THURSDAY  1st May: 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  Onemig Estacio 

(LS) 10.00 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY  2nd May: 

 St Athanasius 

(LS) 09.30 Mass   

 10.00 First Friday Rosary & Prayers 

SATURDAY  3rd May: 

 Sts Philip & James 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Joseph O’Reilly + 

 10.00 Confessions 

Vigil Mass at St Michael’s 18.00 

SUNDAY COLLECTION: in the orange buckets 

near the doors & the card reader in the GS Room. 

HOLY WEEK COLLECTIONS: our collection on 

Maundy Thursday for the De Paul Trust working with 

homeless young people came to £300.50 including 

£107.00 from Dona. For the Holy Places on Good 

Friday the total was £438.70 including £158.00 from 

Dona. Thank you for your very generous support. 

 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: Martin Ahern, Rita 

Anand, Peter Ashcroft, Francesca Bastow, Purgi 

Bloomfield, Pauline Brown, Eileen Dolan, Bridget 

Gaynor, Romualda Grabiene, Molly Hazell, Patrick 

Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rita 

Swann, Yoli Wells, Fr Ivan Weston, Ann Wilson. 

May the Lord reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur this 

week: Thomas Kelly, Fr David Thomson, H Oile, 

Margaret Woodrow, Rhodora Pera, Charmaine 

Dixon, Ellen Wilson, Rose Ward and Petro Mnych. 

May they rest in peace. 

PHILIP DICKS & LOUISE MEGARO who died 
last week, may they rest in peace and may the 
Lord comfort and console their families. 

Nation Cycle of Prayer: during the season of 
Easter please pray for the following intentions: 
new members of the Church, vocations to 
priesthood & religious life, human work, right use 
of the media and the Church. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr 

Philip know so he can visit. We do not always 

get the names of patients & can miss you if 

you do not tell us where they are. Thank you.  

VERY MANY THANKS for your very generous 

support through the Easter collection, it is very much 

appreciated and a great encouragement. Thank you 

for your wonderful support throughout Lent and Holy 

Week. The total in the collection was £1407.30 

including £524.00 from Dona. 

QR CODE: to make it easier for you at the card 

reader, there is a QR code in various places around 

the church, and in each bench, to help you to make 

your donations, just scan and make your donation. It 

is also on the newsletter. Thanks 

 

mailto:stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com
http://www.stmichaelrc.org/


POPE FRANCIS, REST IN PEACE: we were all 

saddened to hear of the sudden death of Pope Francis 

on Monday, I am sure you have been praying for him 

during the week. There is a Memorial Book on the 

table at the front of the church, you are welcome to 

write your remembrances and prayers in the book if 

you wish to do so. It will be available for a few weeks 

to give chance for you all to write. There is a prayer 

card for you to take and use the prayers given there. 

 We will have a Memorial Mass for our parish 

on Monday 28th April at 19.30 so that we can come 

together as a parish to pray for Pope Francis. You are 

welcome to attend. 

 It will soon be time for the Conclave, the 

process by which a new pope is chosen for the 

Church. There is a prayer on the card for you to use, 

asking the Holy Spirit to guide those who must 

choose. 

JUBILEE DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO 

WALSINGHAM is on 

Monday 5th May, this is 

a pilgrimage to one of the 

designated sites for the 

Holy Year Pilgrimage, a 

wonderful opportunity to 

share in the Jubilee of 

Hope. There will be a 

coach leaving St 

Michael’s at 8.00 to get 

us to Walsingham in time 

for the start of the rosary 

walk. Mass will be at 12.00, followed by picnic lunch, 

then Service of Reconciliation and Confessions at 

14.00 and ending with Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament and Benediction at 15.00.  Please sign the 

list if you wish to join the coach; the coach will be 

free, but donations are welcome. Posters on the 

boards, sign in the GS Room. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNIONS begin next week, 

please remember the 11.00 Mass can become very 

busy during these weeks; you may find it more 

comfortable to come to Saturday evening Mass. 

MINISTERS & READERS: please note the new 

rotas are being sent out this week, please check your 

email and spam mail. If you do not receive one, there 

will be one on each notice board, take a photo of it. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK:  members of the Polish 

community on Saturday 3rd May. Thanks  

TAIZE WORSHIP on Sunday 4th May at 18.30 at 

St Mary the Virgin Church, Godmanchester. There 

will be refreshments after the service; you are 

welcome. 

COFFEE MORNING after Mass on Wednesday as 

usual this week, do stop for a chat. 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next collection 

for the foodbank is Sunday, 4th May. There will be a 

box near each door, for your donations. Please bring 

tins, dried food or toiletries as your donation.  

LISTENING & PRAYER MINISTRY: 

http://rcdea.org.uk/listening-and-prayer/  

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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